
From: Charles Knutson [CharlesK@seattlechamber.com]
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2009 12:47 PM
To: Charles Knutson
Subject: Bored Tunnel approved in House Transportation Committee!
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6/19/2009

YOU DID IT! 

Dear Bored Tunnel Hybrid supporter, 

You did it!  House Transportation Committee members received dozens of calls and emails from all over 
the state in support of the Bored Tunnel Hybrid solution to replace the Alaskan Way Viaduct, and 
yesterday afternoon they approved ESSB 5768, the Bored Tunnel bill, in a vote of 17 to 11.  This is a great 
accomplishment, and this success would not have been possible without your efforts. 

It's not over yet--there's still a big vote in the House--but now it's important to take a few seconds to thank 
your Representatives for supporting this bill.  For your convenience, we've provided the email addresses 
below for the legislators who voted Yes. Individualized notes would be better received so we are not 
providing any proposed text--just a brief thank you will suffice.  
 
clibborn.judy@leg.wa.gov; liias.marko@leg.wa.gov; armstrong.mike@leg.wa.gov; driscoll.john@leg.wa.gov; 
eddy.deborah@leg.wa.gov; finn.fred@leg.wa.gov; herrera.jaime@leg.wa.gov; johnson.norm@leg.wa.gov; 
moeller.jim@leg.wa.gov; rolfes.christine@leg.wa.gov; sells.mike@leg.wa.gov; springer.larry@leg.wa.gov; 
takko.dean@leg.wa.gov; upthegrove.dave@leg.wa.gov; wallace.deb@leg.wa.gov; williams.brendan@leg.wa.gov; 
wood.alex@leg.wa.gov 

Please Bcc charlesk@seattlechamber.com 

Thanks again for making a difference and please feel free to forward this email to other supporters, 

--Charles 


